
 

Feedback: Special Forum meeting 
 
2020/21 salary negotiations 
The PSA is aware that in the previous financial year members’ mandate was to align their salaries 
with the Public Service. However, the PSA would like to table the salary demands for 2020/21 in the 
next Bargaining Forum. Members are requested to provide inputs through the National Branch 
to motjatji.maila@psa.co.za by not later than 18 October 2019. 
 
Members will be kept informed of developments. 
 
Ivan Fredericks 
GENERAL MANAGER 
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